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 As a senior citizen in Maine, it is obvious to me that we are witnessing the impacts of
climate change. Mainers must set and maintain high standards for the emissions from 
our automobiles. Please remember that 49% of Maine’s greenhouse gas emissions 
come from automobiles.
We have had and need to keep our nonpartisan decision making process as we 
transition to cleaner, electric cars. Thank you.


